
Solar companies say NV Energy
misled them
By Kyle Roerink, Las Vegas Sun

Less  than  two  months  after  solar  companies  and  NV  Energy
reached a compromise on a controversial energy policy, the two
groups are rehashing their battle.

The Alliance for Solar Choice filed a petition with the Public
Utilities Commission of Nevada on Wednesday, saying that it
will soon hit a controversial cap that limits participation in
a program called net metering. The alliance says it will hit
the cap in six weeks because NV Energy, the state’s largest
power provider that monitors the use of rooftop solar, gave
lawmakers and solar officials inaccurate information during
the legislative session.

The  alliance,  which  is  a  group  of  solar  companies  that
includes SolarCity and Sunrun, filed the petition to question
the veracity of the utility and ask the PUC to rule on the
matter.
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